
From: Blevins, Bradley
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley; Savoie, Tony A.
Subject: PLU 423
Date: Monday, August 18, 2014 8:33:12 AM

Mike/ Heather
 
Per our meeting on 8-14-14 in regards to the PLU 423, BOPCO has removed  the heavy saturated
 soils from the release area located around the process equipment inside the firewall. The release
 area to the west of the containment firewall has been excavated to a depth of two feet.  All
 contaminated soils excavated are being hauled to Lea Land for disposal.  Per our agreement on 8-
14-14 BOPCO will utilize micro blaze to spray the area around the process equipment and hand till
 where access allows.  After the initial spray and till application is complete, one final dose of micro
 blaze will be applied before the area is backfilled.  Upon completion of backfilling the release area a
 final closure report will be submitted electronically per your request.  If you have any questions or
 concerns please let me know. 
 
Thanks,
 
 
Brad Blevins
Assistant Remediation Foreman
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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